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I oppose revoking mail-in voting and switching Oregon’s voting system to in-person 

voting on election day. Oregon has some of the highest voter turnout in the nation 

and that is greatly aided by mail-in voting giving Oregonians flexibility when 

participating in our democratic process. Any effort to curtail mail-in voting is an effort 

to disenfranchise voters who cannot make it to the polls on election day. Oregon’s 

democracy is as strong as the participation of its people; switching to in-person voting 

is a clear mistake. 


